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                                                        October 9, 2024 

 
 
Honorable President &  
Members of the City Council of Baltimore 
City Hall  
100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
 
 

Re: Council Bill 24-0583 The 2024 Comprehensive Master Plan for the City 
of Baltimore 

 
Dear Mr. President and Council Members: 
 
  
 I have had an opportunity to review Council Bill 24-0583 The 2024 Comprehensive 
Master Plan for the City of Baltimore.  The plan is exciting and supports the growth and 
advancement of Baltimore.  I look forward to working in partnership with the Department of 
Planning to advance the Comprehensive Plan.  The Mayor’s Office of Small & Minority 
Business Advocacy & Development supports the bill.   
 
 
 
       Regards, 

   

Christopher R. Lundy, Esq. 
Director Mayor’s Office of Small & 
Minority Business Advocacy & 
Development (SMBA&D) 
3000 Druid Park Drive, Suite 3000B 
Baltimore, Maryland 21215 
christopher.lundy@baltimorecity.gov 
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